

London Visual Arts Guild

JULY 2012

Promoting Art and Art Education in London and the surrounding area
At The Gallery on High & Studio 7 • 5 & 7 East High Street • London, Ohio 43140

http://www.londonvisualartsguild.org

MEETING DATE CHANGED TO JULY 10TH DUE TO 4TH OF JULY, 7pm at Studio 7, 7 E. High Street



LVAG President Linda Bradley

Creativity is so delicate a flower that praise tends to make it bloom, while discouragement often nips it in the bud. Any of us will put out more and better ideas if our efforts are appreciated.
- Alex F. Osborn

ATTENTION LVAG MEMBERS!!!!!

Due to many Fourth of July celebrations that are taking place on Tuesday, July 3rd, the monthly July meeting will take place the following Tuesday, July 10th at 7:00pm.

We have a beautiful bouquet of talented artist that are deeply appreciated! We have just finished up the 2012 LVAG Member's Show at Gallery on High, during which many were enlightened with spectacular art! Weaving, stained glass, metal art and photography are just a few that were on display! Thank you London Visual Arts Guild Members for sharing your gifts and talent!

The wind was brisk, and clouds overhead but it didn't stop the London Art Walk!! We did have a great turn out in spite of the weather conditions. Local artist set up their booths along Main Street and close to the Gallery. Children used chalk as an expression of their style and won prizes also! Good food and wine tasting made the Member's Show Opening night successful. A celebration "Disco Dance" turned the Gallery into "Dancing with the Artist's "Thank you everyone for your hard work in the planning and follow up to make this event successful and even better for next year!

All members are urged to pick up their art from the Members Show, Monday, July 2, from 5:30pm - 8pm. Tony Reeder and Liz Amling will be the next exhibitors! Their reception will be this coming Friday, July 6, 5-8pm.

Design a special LVAG T-shirt! Bring your design on a 8X10 piece of paper to the next meeting! The winning design will be chosen and T- shirts will be made to promote LVAG. Put on those thinking caps to come up with a T-shirt design!

Art classes are taking place now! Be sure to look over the pamphlet and sign up! Learn a new form of art or brush up on your technique! Keep in mind that members do get a discount on classes!

We have quite a few new "Friends of the Arts" and new memberships to the Gallery! Welcome members! We are looking forward to meeting you and hearing about the type of art you are doing!

The LVAG float is in the making! Anyone interested in riding on the float or passing out candy, please contact Tony Reeder - 740-248-6161 or Linda Bradley - 614-783-1039.. The parade line up will start at 10am at Colwin Park. Don't forget to wear red, white and blue with those sunglasses and sunscreen!

Summer time and this means PICNIC TIME! The LVAG picnic will take place on Saturday, August 11, 4-? at Madison Lake. The guild will supply hamburgers/hot dogs to grill. We will have a sign up sheet at the gallery for salads, desserts, beverages etc. or contact Linda 937-834-1742 home.

Many of the local fairs will be taking place soon. Check with deadlines if you plan to enter your art work. Most information can be found on line. Any questions please contact- **Linda Bradley, 937-834-1742.**

Take time to paint, sketch, sculpt, and photograph the flowers! Linda Horvat Bradley, President, LVAG



Gallery Hours: Thurs 11am - 2pm Fri 5pm - 8pm Sat 10am - 2pm Sun 11am - 2pm

EXHIBIT SCHEDULE 2012

JULY 5 - 29 Photography/Fine Art TONY REEDER/LIZ AMLING	AUGUST 2 - SEPT. 2 Haiti Photography ISABEL FIELDS
SEPTEMBER 6 - 30 Native American Art SARA GRAHAM & STEVE RODGERS	OCTOBER 4 - 28 Fine Art BECKIE NEFF
NOVEMBER 1 - 26 Various Forms of Art 4TH ANNUAL ART AUCTION	NOV. 29 - DEC. 31 Artistic Treasures Sale LVAG MEMBERS

GALLERY ON HIGH, 5 E. HIGH ST. LONDON, OH 43140



Saturday, June 2nd, Linda Bradley, Sandy Fox, Kim Lattimer, and Susanne Schering took a "Life Llama Drawing Workshop" at the King's Yard in Yellow Springs with Guest Artist, Sharon Stolzenbergor. They had lunch at Young's Dairy... A great time was had by all! Sunday June 17, Pastor Steve Rodgers and wife Sara Graham participated in an Indian Pow Wow a t Fort Ancient, OH. Sandy Fox and Kim Lattimer went to see their booth and gourd display. Steve and Sara will have their "Native American" art displayed at GOH in September. If you would like to take a workshop or class, give us a call!



SAVE THOSE CANS!
Sandy Fox turns
aluminum cans into
cash for the LVAG!

ARTIST SPOTLIGHT

Tony Reeder - Photographer



One of this months featured artists is Tony Reeder. Tony joined the London Visual Arts Guild in 2011 and has complimented our organization with his ambitious approach to volunteering and getting

things done. A talented photographer, he has been able to capture the beauty of a simple flower in contrast to unique angles in land-

scape photography. Tony likes the element of surprise so you will just have to come see his show for a real treat!



Liz Amling - fine art

"I grew up in London. Painting and crafting is a hobby I've enjoyed my whole life. I don't take my work too seriously and have a fun time making every piece!"

OUR NEXT GUILD ART OUTING WILL BE AT THE CC MASTER GARDENERS SITE, JUST OFF RT. 70 IN SPRINGFIELD, OH, WED., JULY 18 - 9AM....CALL KIM, 740-506-2198.
WE CAN EITHER PACK A LUNCH OR GO OUT TO EAT AFTERWARD. RAIN DATE WILL BE THURSDAY, JULY 19... SAME TIME.

A REMINDER FROM OUR EXHIBITION COMMITTEE CHAIRMAN

Applications for next year's shows are now being accepted. LVAG members have first preference if they are submitted by August 31st. Everyone must submit a proposal to be considered including those who have had shows before. Thanks you, Sandy Fox @ 937-883-2255 or 937-207-7400.

PAINT AND PIZZA PARTY!!!

Do you like to paint? Do you like pizza? GREAT! Help us out on Saturday, July 14, 2012, from 4-7PM. We will be painting the front of the Gallery on High and Studio 7 and are in need of volunteers. Bring a scraper and paint brush if possible. To sign up, phone Ginger: 614-519-1551.

A Big T H A N K Y O U! To Bryant Riley, Bob Rea, Jim Keen, Sharon and Joe Brackett. We now have a wonderful LARGE utility sink and functional back bathroom in Studio 7. All we need is a toilet... anyone wishing to contribute please call Kim: 740-506-2198! THANK YOU TO ALL WHO HAVE HELPED!

Would you like to work with other artists or give guidance to students learning about art? The Gallery on High has OPEN STUDIO Tuesday evenings from 4-8pm (4-7pm the first Tues. of the month) at Studio #7.



Ginger Cazan has graciously offered to demo/teach Rug Hooking the 3rd Friday May thru August at the Gallery on High from 5pm - 8pm. If you are interested, stop in!